26th February, 2022





UNSW Staff Social Club c/- Mrs Nadia Withers 63 Jennings Street MATRAVILLE NSW 2026

## THANK YOU SO MUCH

Dear Nadia and Members,

On behalf of the Children's Cancer Institute Ladies' Committee I would like to thank you very much for your extremely generous donation towards our fundraising efforts. Your support is very much appreciated by all of our members.

We are extremely grateful for your assistance as we strive to raise much needed funds for children's cancer research. Wonderful results have been achieved due to the research being undertaken in our research centre but 3 children still die every week in Australia from cancer related illnesses. We aim to cure ALL children.

Thank you once again for your generosity which will enable us to go ahead to purchase a vital item of equipment for the research laboratory.

Your tax deductible receipt is enclosed.

Warmest regards,

(Mrs) Annette Kasses

MARAID

Hon. Treasurer

Children's Cancer Institute

Ladies' Committee Ph: 0484854141



## CHILDREN'S CANCER INSTITUTE AUSTRALIA

PO Box 81, Randwick NSW 2031 Telephone: 1800 685 686 childrenscancerinstitute.org.au ABN: 41 072 279 559 Email: info@ccia.org.au

Curing childhood cancer. It's not if. It's when. Receipt No.

No. 01119

Name:	UN	SW	Stat	£ 500	ial	Club	7
Address:	ef- 63	Jenn	ings	5+. M	otra	ville i	2036
Email:				D	ate:	26.2.	20321
Donation Amount:					Cheq		Cash
Donation Amount in Words: Two thousand four hundred and eighty five acrears.							
			eighty	tive a	rcuar	5-	
Donations of \$2 and over are allowable income tax deductions.			Received with thanks				
We'd like to keep you up to date with activities at Children's Cancer Institute in the future. If you do not wish to receive this information please tick the box.			per	Cexosses			
			Event	Ladies	Com	mittel	